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Monday, 12th November 2018 

Dear parents/carers, 

As part of our fundraising efforts, we are raising money for BBC 

Children in Need on Thursday, 15th November 2018. Children can 

come to school dressed up as Pudsey Bear, Blush (Pudsey’s 

girlfriend) or wear anything related to Children in Need such as 

hairbands, t-shirts etc.  

School Council have decided that the minimum donation to 

participate is £1.00. All money raised will help change young 

disadvantaged lives around the UK. Did you know that Children in 

Need currently support 2700 projects? The support our school can 

offer really does count. 

 

Thank you for helping us to support Children in Need. 

 

School Council and Mrs Dhillon 

 


